The NDASFAA Professional Development Committee met via email 10/26/2022 to firm up plans for the fall professional development workshop. Committee members included Marcia Pritchert, Karrie Huber, Linda Greenstein, Tanya Brandt, and Cindy Sanford. 
Workshop time changed to 2-4 pm to accommodate as many association members as possible
Schedule:            
2-2:30                   Welcome, Intros, Ice Breaker 
2:30-3:15             FAFSA Simplification presentation by Cathy Mueller with Mapping Your Future
3:15-3:30              Q&A
3:30-3:50              RMASFAA Recap
3:50-4:00              Wrap Up


